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EXECUTIVE  
 

17 MARCH 2014 
 

The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to  
Information) (England) Regulations 2012  

 
Further Notice of Intention to Conduct Business in Private  

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with Regulation 5 of the Local Authorities (Executive 
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 that the 
following items will be considered in private: 
  

Irrecoverable Items Over £1,000 
 
The reason that the above item is to be considered in private session is that it contains 
information concerning an individual and it relates to the financial or business affairs of the 
authority. 
 

Organic Waste Collection (Green Bin) Arkwright Agreement 
 

The reason that the above item is to be considered in private session is that it may involve 
the disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of the authority  
and because it may relate to a consultation or negotiation, or contemplated consultation or 
negotiation, in connection with any labour relations matter arising between the authority 
and employees of the authority. 
 

Tender for Framework Agreement for Electrical Works for Housing Stock 
 

Bolsover Town ERDF Public Realm & Infrastructure Project - Events Tender 
 

The reason that the above items will be considered in private is that they may involve the 
disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of the authority. 
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In addition, the following items which were not listed on the Notice of Intention to Conduct 
Business in Private published 14 February 2014 will also be considered in private at this 
meeting of the Executive: 
 

Leisure Facilities Priority Areas of Consideration 
 

Tender for Framework Agreement for Minor Building and Maintenance Works to all 
Council Owned Properties within the District 

 
Historic Debt at Pleasley Vale 

 
The reason that the above items will be considered in private is that they may involve the 
disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of the authority. 
 
The Council’s three Scrutiny Chairs have consented to the above items being taken in 
private because a decision is required in the business interests of the Council. 
 
The Council has not received any representations that any of the above items should be 
considered in public.   
 
 
 
 

W. Lumley BSc, FCCA,  
 Chief Executive Officer  

7 March 2014 


